
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

The HSE has recently been supporting the police response to reports of pupils of a school 
in Manchester feeling unwell following a scuba diving lesson.  

Following an initial assessment of the breathing gas used during the lesson, the HSE 
recommends that anyone who has recently had a diving cylinder filled by Aqualogistics in 
Stockport is not to use the cylinder or breathe the gas.  

If you feel you may be affected, please contact diving@hse.gov.uk for further advice on 
how to proceed. 

For schools seeking information regarding Diving Regulations, Qualifications, Medical 
Requirements or Diving Equipment, please go to the HSE's dedicated HSE and Diving 
website.  

 

If you require further assistance or clarification on the subject please contact:  
corporatehealth&safety@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

 

 

PUPIL SCUBA DIVING INCIDENT 

 All Schools 

04/06/17 HSB87 
 

mailto:diving@hse.gov.uk
http://www.hse.gov.uk/diving/how.htm

